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NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS 

 
 
Bids are requested for the replacement of existing 8” ductile iron water main on 
Robinhood Drive for the City of Brewer Water Department.  The water main will be 
replaced from the tee on Parkway South to the tee on Little John Lane.  All hydrants will 
be replaced in their entirety.   
 
The Contractor will be installing temporary water services to the homes on Robinhood 
Drive prior to the Contractor beginning their work.  The temporary water installation 
must provide a minimum of 20 PSI to each home at peak flow.  The Contractor will 
submit to the Brewer Water Department a temporary water plan showing a planned 
layout and design calculations.  This project will be removing the existing line and 
constructing the new main in the same location.  If less than 6’ of cover exists, the new 
main will be lowered to meet the 6’ minimum cover requirement.     
 
The Contractor will be installing a new 8” ductile iron water main.  All existing services 
are to be reconnected to the newly constructed main.  The new main will be pressure 
tested and chlorinated prior to acceptance and the line being put into service.  
Contractor will be responsible for repaving the trench.   
 
Interested bidders may obtain bid information and specifications for the project by 
contacting Brewer Water Department at (207) 989-4214.  For consideration, the 
attached bid form must be sealed in an envelope, distinctly marked, “2020 Robinhood 
Drive Water Main Replacement” and must be received at the Office of Rodney Butler, 
Brewer Water Dept., 223 Green Point Road, Brewer, ME by 1:00 PM, Monday, March 
23, 2020.  Any bids received after the date and time specified will not be allowed.  A 
non-mandatory pre-bid meeting will be held at 1:00 pm, Tuesday, March 10, 2020 at 
Brewer Water Dept. located at 223 Green Point Road, Brewer, Maine. 
 
The work shall not commence until such time as the Contractor receives a notice to 
proceed from the Water Department Superintendent or his designee.  The work is 
expected to begin on or about April 20, 2020 and be completed October 2, 2020.  The 
City of Brewer, Maine holds the exclusive right to reject or accept all or part of any or all 
bids received. 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 

 


